The Scholastic Book Fair

Is coming to
The Carver Elementary School

October 25- October 28 2021

Students will be visiting the Book Fair
during one of their school days, Honday - Wednesday.

*Every student is receiving a 85 voucher from the PTO to shop the fair*
Students may also bring their own money or use the eWallet.

Families are invited to visit the fair in the Elementary School gymnasium on
Thursday October 28th, from 12PM- 8PM.
Carver Coyote SpirH' Wear will be sold on this day!
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